MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Kevin Johns, Director
Economic Development Department

DATE: March 20, 2015
SUBJECT: Request for Withdrawal - City Code Title 9 Amendments related to Street Performers
and Busking

On September 25, 2014, City Council approved Resolution No. 20140925-080 directing the City Manager
to process amendments to the City Code that authorizes street performers and buskers on the public
right-of-way. This item was scheduled for Council consideration on January 29, 2015, and was
subsequently postponed to March 26, 2015 at the request of staff in order to complete the stakeholder
process.

At this time, the Economic Development Department would like to request withdrawal of this item.
Staff will be working with the Law Department to schedule an Executive Session at an upcoming Council
meeting, as well as a Committee discussion before proposing further amendments.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (512) 974-7802 or Don Pitts, Music Program Manager, at (512)
974-7821 should you have any questions.

XC: Marc A. Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager
Anne Morgan, Acting City Attorney
Rodney Gonzales, Deputy Director, Economic Development Department
Don Pitts, Music Program Manager, Economic Development Department



